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15th July 2022 
 

Dear Student 
 
Year 11 Results Day 
 
Congratulations on the hard work and effort you have put into your qualifications during your time with us 
at Cardinal Heenan.  We wish you all the very best of luck with your upcoming results and future ventures.  
 
Results Day will be hosted in the main school hall with grades being available for collection between 08:00 
and 12:00noon on Thursday 25th August.   
 
We know results day is always a nervous time for students.  Staff will be available to offer immediate support 
to students.  Where a student is not coming back to us for the sixth form, they will need to see Miss McCabe 
so we can record destination information and give support where necessary.  If a student is coming to our 
sixth form, they will have a quick meeting with staff to confirm their place and subjects. 
 
We wish you the very best and very much look forward to seeing you on Results Day.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Ms K Smyth 
Headteacher 
 


